
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 28, 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

As you may be aware, there was a lesson that caused great concern during 

your child’s Social Studies class this past Tuesday. I want to assure you that we 

take these allegations very seriously. The teacher was immediately placed on 

leave, and an investigation is underway.   

 

A substitute teacher has been assigned to this class to ensure that learning is not 

interrupted.  As we investigate this situation thoroughly, your child may be 

interviewed. If this occurs, you will be notified.  

 

Please know that the social emotional well-being of our students is incredibly 

important to us.  School counselors are available for students who may need to 

discuss this situation. In addition, if you have any information to share related to 

this, please email us at SOTAinfo@rcsdk12.org.  

 

Thank you for your continued support as we work to resolve this situation. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Kelly Nicastro 

Principal 

School of the Arts 
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